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17th March 2021

Dear Parents and Carers,

As a part of your child(ren)’s educational experience at Holy Trinity, we aim to promote personal wellbeing and development by teaching a carefully planned curriculum for Personal, Social, Health and Economic (PSHE) education.  This gives children the knowledge, understanding, attitudes and practical skills to live healthy, safe, productive and fulfilled lives, both now and in the future.  As you may already be aware, the Department for Education (DfE) announced changes to ‘Relationships and Sex Education’ (RSE) in all primary and secondary schools.  From April 2021, the Health and Relationships Education aspects of PSHE (Personal, Social, Health and Economic) education will be compulsory in all primary schools.

The West Sussex Safeguarding Team has developed the Education for Safeguarding (E4S) curriculum in response to these changes. This curriculum is based on the DfE statutory guidance (see attached document) for teaching Relationships Education and Health Education and will cover four corner stones: Relationships Education, Digital and Media Literacy, Physical Health and Well-being and Emotional Health and Well-being.  It is designed to ensure that schools develop a needs based curriculum specific to their children, whilst also addressing national expectations.

The first part of this process is to focus on the statutory aspects of PSHE (Health and Relationships) on which schools are required to engage with parents and carers.  It is important that there is an open conversation between parents, carers and schools to ensure that the children are given the best PSHE and RSE provision possible.

We have recently reviewed and updated our current RSHE policy and would like to share this as part of our engagement with parents and carers.  When you have read the policy and supporting powerpoint, we would like to invite parents and carers to complete an online questionnaire by following the link below:

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=WYJUZ2HK-USusrN1VSaqnVQJWIrBmjNIizoNac6sjgtUOTI4S1ZIOFNERTBZNzNZRFhUR1JUU043Ni4u
Staff, governors and children will also be consulted and the information gathered from all parties will enable us to create a needs-based curriculum using the E4S profiling tool. Once we have updated our PSHE curriculum, we will engage with parents and carers again to gather feedback.

Please can we ask that you complete the questionnaire by Thursday 1st April.  After this date, we will be unable to accept any further responses.

If you have any questions or queries relating to this, please contact the school office who will ensure they are passed on.

Many thanks for your continued support.

Becky Bull

PSHE Co-ordinator
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